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NYS Bar Association (dschraver@nixonpeabody.com); NYS Bar Association
(pbucklin@nysba.org); NYS Bar Association (rkennedy@nysba.org); Alan Rothstein
(arothstein@nycbar.org); New York County Lawyers Association
(sgianacoplos@nycla.org); New York County Lawyers Association (mflood@nycla.org); E.
J. McMahon (EJM@EmpireCenter.org); Empire Center for NYS Policy
(info@empirecenter.org); E. J. McMahon (THoefer@EmpireCenter.org);
‘cdunne@nycba.org’; Institute for Policy Research Manhattan (Igonzales@manhattan-
institute.org); psi@manhattan-institute.org; 'bob@givemeliberty.org’;
(ddadey@citizensunion.org); (rfauss@citizensunion.org); (acamarda@citizensunion.org);
Barbara Bartoletti (Iwvny@Iwvny.org); Barbara Bartoletti (bbheckl@yahoo.com);
'laura@lwvny.org’; 'sarah@Iwvny.org’; Blair Horner (bhorner@nypirg.org); Russ Haven
(rhaven@nypirg.org); mahoneyw@nypirg.org; ‘slerner@commoncause.org’;
'bpaul@commoncause.org’; Karen Scharff (kscharff@citizenactionny.org); Norden,
Lawrence; Brennan Center for Justice (lawrence.norden@nyu.edu);
'jwisneski@citizenactionny.org'; 'dcohen@citizenactionny.org’;
'‘brennancenter@nyu.edu’; 'floss@fiscalpolicy.org’; Frank Mauro
(mauro@fiscalpolicy.org)

NYS Budget Reform: What is Your Expert Opionion of the Budgets Proposed by NY's
Judiciary & Legislative Branches? -- & How Should the Governor & Legisalature be
Reviewing Them, Consistent with Article VII of the NYS Constitution?
1-2-14-ltr-experts.pdf

Attached is the Center for Judicial Accountability’s above-entitled letter to you of today’s date.

The direct link to our menu of webpages on New York State Budget Reform — with hyperlinks to our December 11" and
December 30" letters to the Governor and Legislative Leaders — is here: http://www.judgewatch.org/web-
pages/judicial-compensation/menu-budget-reform.htm.

The direct link to the December 11" letter is here: http://www.judgewatch.org/web-pages/judicial-compensation/dec-

11-2013-letter.htm

The direct link to the December 30™ letter is here: http://www.judgewatch.org/web-pages/searching-nys/budget-2014-

2015/dec-30-2013-letter.htm

Kindly respond expeditiously, as time is of the essence.

Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director

Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

914-455-4373
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